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02 July 2025 

Dear Penguins Against Cancer 

We are writing to thank you for your very kind and generous donation of £5,000. With 
this gift you are enabling us to continue providing compassionate end of life support 
for terminally ill people and their families whenever and wherever they need it.  

We are so grateful that you have seen fit to send us another incredible donation, and 
our thanks also go to Rob Lancashire and Pete Davis who we acknowledge as the 
inspiration for the grant. We are aware that it is also given in memory of Emma 
Lancashire 

Excellent care is the focus for everything we do at St Luke’s whether we are on the 
clinical or social care frontline, running one our charity shops, organising our flagship 
fundraising event or being an intrinsic part of supporting services that make our 
organisation tick. You make this possible with your support! 

Your kindness and generosity are truly appreciated and never taken for granted.  

Best Wishes  

 

Melissa Landricombe  
Supporter Care Lead 
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